CHEEVERSTOWN

TOWARDS A FUTURE WHICH RESPECTS THE CONTRIBUTION & INCLUSION
OF PEOPLE WITH AN INTELLECTUAL DISABILITY

16" June 2020
Communication: Resumption of Day Services
Dear Family Member,
I hope you, and those you care about, are well.

The recent months have brought many adjustments in our daily lives. The COVID-19 pandemic has
resulted in a lot of people going without a day service. It has been a significant change. It has been a
rewarding time for some as families have spent more time together but also a challenging time for
many and an additional ask of carers.

The Government’s Roadmap for Reopening Society & Business moving to phase 2 from 8th June has
led many families to ask when our Day Services will reopen. Please be assured that as soon as it is
safe to do so, services will resume. However, the service will be different.

Cheeverstown has begun to plan for the resumption of Day Services using the guidance framework
of the HSE. Social distancing means that fewer people can be in the same location or on transport at
any one time. You will find the Framework and HSE update with regard to COVID-19 on the
Cheeverstown website under ‘COVID-19’.

There are many factors that require a detailed review including the location and capacity of the

service, staff training, and infection prevention & control considerations specific to each location to
name a few.

While we cannot give a date and time just yet for day services reopening, Cheeverstown is
committed to developing a resumption plan with a focus on fair access whilst minimising the risk of
the transmission of COVID-19 to Service Users, their families and staff. The day service manager will
be in contact with you within the next 4 weeks to give you a further update.

Cheeverstown Service has provided a level of support through telephone contact and has responded
to emergency priority cases since the service closures mid-March. Continued regular contact from
your nominated person helps us to understand your individual circumstance and respond to
identified needs.

I thank you for your patience and understanding and ask that you bear with us as we work through
this period in partnership together.

Yours sincerely

Denise Fahy

Director of Operations & Service Development
Cheeverstown House
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